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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
Good day,

Please do all possible to increase protection for endangered plant species in New Mexico.
Strict penalties are necessary to stop the destruction of an important heritage that we must
leave for our children and future generations. If we don't act now to do this, then we are
allowing the continued destruction of these important natural treasures.

Please give this priority.

Kind regards...Tim Touchstone
2709 Camino Chueco
Santa Fe, NM 87505
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